
Public Engagement Coordinator – Chandra Tincombe 

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Chandra Tincombe as 

Public Engagement Coordinator of the Fort Vermilion School Division 

effective September 1, 2021.  Chandra grew up in the High Level/Rocky 

Lane area before leaving for post-secondary education in Graphic Design 

and Interactive Digital Design.  Chanda returned to Northern Alberta and 

joined FVSD in 2017 as Secretary at Florence MacDougall Community 

School. 

“I am excited for my new role as Public Engagement Coordinator and am 

looking forward to new challenges and opportunities ahead! FVSD is a great 

school division and I feel privileged to be a part of it, both as a former student and now as an 

employee in a position to promote and share all the wonderful things that happen with education 

in our northern communities.” 


